Federal Emergency Management Agency
Washington, D.C. 20472

JIN |5 1990
Mr. James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20558

Dear Mr. Taylor:

This is to transmit the enclosed two reports updating materials included in
the Federal Emargency Management Agency's (FEMA) December 1988 consolidated
finding on the Seabrook Nuclear Fower Station., The first report is the May
1990 Review and BEvaluation of the Seabrook Plan for Massachisetts
Communities (SPMC). This report updates the December 1988 Review and
Evaluation of the SPMC. It is based on Revision 1 (December 1989) of that
plan, The evaluation continues to support FEMA's finding that the SPMC is
adequate to protect the health and safety of the public living in the
Massachusetts portion of the Seabrook Emergency Planning Zone, by providing
reasonsble assurance that appropriate protective measures can be taken

offsite in the event of a radiological emergency and are capable of being
inplemanted.

The second report is the May 1990 Findings and Determinations for the
Seabrook Nuclear Fower Station. This updates the December 1988 Findings
anu Determinations for the Seaprook Nuclear Power Station, and reflects
FEMA's updated plan review reports on the New Hampshire Radiological
Emergency Response Plan, Revision 3, and the SPMC, Revision 1.

1f you have ariy questions, please feel free to contact me on 646=3692. We
will be forwarding additional copies of these reports under sepa.rate cover.
Sincerely, X
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Federal Emergency Management Agency
Washington, D.C. 20472

JUN 15 1930
HMr. James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cormission
Washington, DC 205%5

Dear Mr. Taylor:

This is to tranamit the enclosed two reports updating materials included in
the Federal Emergency Management Agency's (FEMA) December 1988 consolidated
finding on the Seabrook Nuclear Power Station. The first report is the May
1990 Review and Evaluation of the Seabrook Plan for Massachusetts
Communities (SPMC). This report updates the December 1988 Review and
Evaluation of the SPAC. It is based on Revision 1 (Decamber 1989) of that
plan. The evaluation continues to support FEMA's finding that the S is
adeguate to protect the health and safety of the public living in the
Massachusetts portion of the Seabrook Emergency Planning Zone, by providing
reasonable assurance that appropriate protective measures can e taken

offsite in the event of a radiological emergency and are capable of being
implearented.

The second report is the May 1990 Findings and Determinations for the
Seabrook Nuclear Power Station. This updates the December 1988 Findings
and Determinations for the Seabrook Nuclear Power Station, and reflects
FEMA's updated plan review reports on the New Hampshire Radiological
Emergency Response Plan, Revision 3, and the SPMC, Revision 1.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me on 646-3692. We
will be forwarding additional copies of these yeports under separate cover.
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Sincerely,
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